
Dear Board of Supervisors  

 

My name is Janet Reedy, I live in Ukiah. Is very hard for mi children and family to be home and 

no be able to go outside because of the smoke. Please consider gyms and restaurant to open, if is 

with modification in numbers of guest is fine, but please give us some hope. I have two boys, 10 

and 7 years old. Remote learning is already hard and draining. My children are going nuts being 

home all day. They get headaches from being in the chromebooks for school, and now the smoke 

is contributing to the headaches. Is scary and depressing to not have any interaction with others. 

Because of the smoke we can't go hicking or to the skate park. I could take them to the gym 

indor court play areas, but they are not open. Please let us contribute to our local businesses. 

Eating and exercising outdoors is NOT healty. Please consider my petition and allow this 

beautiful county and our children to have some hope and normality in this scary days. 

 

Thank you for your time reading my email. 

 

Very respectful  

 

Janet Reedy 

Ukiah CA 
 


